19 June 2017
Dear Parents and Carers

Uniform Reminder

I am writing to remind you that with your son/daughter moving up to Year 10 in September, the colour of their school sweatshirt will be changing from blue to black.

School uniform is now ordered on-line, direct from our suppliers, School Trends.  You can do this by visiting our school website: www.osborneschoolwinchester.com,   Parents Pages and you will find the School Trends School Uniform Shop in our Useful Links section.  This ordering service is convenient, simple to use and your garments are delivered directly to your home or to school if you prefer.  
Alternatively, if you would prefer to order by post, please contact the School Office for an order form.

Also, we do have some XXL white polo shirts and PE t-shirts in a selection of sizes and colour in stock in school, please contact the school office if you would like to purchase any of these 

Yours sincerely

Mrs Jane Pask
Senior Admin Assistant
